
 
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford, upon consideration and vote 
of said Board at its meeting held on June 15, 2010, hereby gives notice of Action 
Taken, a copy of which is on file in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
1. 282 WEST MAIN STREET – 2 LOT RE-SUBDIVISION – Request by Two 

Ninety Six LLC for a partial release of bond for the above re-subdivision in 
accordance with a memo of approval from Bruce Kolwicz, Director of Public 
Works.        (APPROVED) 
 
 City of Milford       June 17, 2010      Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk 

 
 
 
(This ad will appear in the New Haven Register on Friday, June 18, 2010) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


